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Thank you. My name is Luisa Daniela Marin Platero and I am speaking on behalf of Climate 
Action Network. 
 
CAN considers the public registry of NDCs as crucial infrastructure in the Paris Agreement 
and it should be designed to be useful for raising ambition. In that sense, we welcome the 
suggestion to add a function to track history of changes to NDCs in the registry. We expect 
Parties to overcome the scope issue as soon as possible to have substantive discussion on 
this. 
 
The CDM review still needs to address serious issues social and environmental integrity 
issues, to set a precedent for what needs to be improved on in the SDM. 
 
We welcome the SBI’s draft decision on NAPs, in particular the progress made on enabling 
GCF funding for countries to develop their NAPs. Following positive discussions on capacity 
building this week, the Paris Committee on Capacity Building must now prioritise supporting 
developing countries to develop NAPs. 
 
The risks from climate change have never been greater. As developing countries have 
consistently highlighted, action on L&D needs to move from rhetoric to action and support. 
CAN supports a pre-session workshop to discuss activities for the 5-year workplan of the 
WIM, including on finance. 
 
Thank you. 
 
	


